November 2019

Your Update to the Five Points Transportation Study

Visit our Website

Updated Link for Henlopen TID

The November Update you received yesterday included an article on the Henlopen
Transportation Improvement District (TID) Study. The link included with the article for
more information directed you to an incorrect page. The correct link is below. We
apologize for the inconvenience.

Here is the updated link

Have a safe and happy Thanksgiving!



https://deldot.gov/projects/Studies/fivepointsphase2/#project-details1
https://deldot.gov/Programs/transportation-improvement-districts/index.shtml?dc=tidsunderdevelopment

